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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: SD21A/0344 - liffey valley signage

 
 

From: Fionnuala Collins <fcollins@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Thursday 10 February 2022 18:28 
To: Aoife O’Connor Massingham <aoconnormassingham@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Planning - Registry 
<pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Suzanne Furlong <suzannefurlong@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Laurence Colleran <LCOLLERAN@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: RE: SD21A/0344 - liffey valley signage 
 
Hi Aoife 
 
The Signage appears to be within the root protection zone of existing trees. 
 
Public Realm would require as a condition that the impact on existing trees is assessed and protection measures are 
proposed to retain existing trees or mitigation measures as appropriate.  All of this to be agreed with Public Realm 
prior to the commencement of any signage development. 
 
Regards 
 
Fionnuala 
 


